
Subject: Re: LSAF 2010 Planning
Posted by Shane on Sat, 31 Oct 2009 01:59:02 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I've sent out a blanket email to everyone I contacted last year.

Right now it looks like we'll be shooting for May 14-16.

If I receive no strong objections, then I will try and contact the Embassy Suites toward the middle
of November.
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